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9th December 2022   
 
 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Every Friday afternoon, staff in Year One will run a café where we sell 
healthy snacks to the children.  
 
You may choose to send your child with 50p to spend at the café each 
week.  
 
All money raised during café will be spent on the children in  
Year One during the course of the year. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Miss O’Hara and Mrs Thompson  
Year 1 Class Teachers  
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